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The Sydney Branch Competition and Safety Committee regrets to inform clubs that due to the forecast 

conditions for Saturday 30 January we have cancelled the U9, U10 and U11 WATER events at this 

weekend’s Branch AGE Championships.  

 

This is a very difficult decision. Unfortunately, having sought input from the Randwick Council 

Lifeguards the unanimous expectation is for strong easterly winds and dangerous surf. 

 

The carnival program for Saturday’s BEACH events is planned to proceed.  

 

At this time both water and beach events will be going ahead on Sunday for U12, U13, U14 and 

Inclusion competitors per the carnival program.   

 

An announcement regarding the U11 State qualifying events will be made next week. 

 

We understand that competitors may be disappointed but given that the safety of all competitors is our 

main priority we hope everyone can understand the reasoning behind our decision. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Carlo Villanti       

Director of Surf Sports     

Surf Life Saving Sydney    


